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Deadline Extension for Funding Opportunity from the Ryan White HIV/AIDS Program 

This message comes from our colleagues working with the Ryan White HIV/AIDS Program: 
The Supporting Replication of Housing Interventions in the Ryan White HIV/AIDS (SURE Housing) Program is 
designed to reduce disparities in HIV and housing outcomes among youth and young adults (ages 18-24), 
people who have been justice-involved, and members of the lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and queer or 
questioning (LGBTQ+) community. As such, the SURE Housing Program Team is soliciting proposals, and will 
distribute 10 awards across these three priority populations to promote the replication of interventions that 
address their unique barriers to health and housing. This notice is to inform all potential applicants we have 
extended the RFP deadline to March 8, 2023, at 11:59pm Eastern Time. Thus far, many applications received 
have indicated an intent to serve the LGBTQ+ population. We strongly encourage additional organizations to 
submit applications to serve the youth and young adults or justice-involved populations, as appropriate to skill 
and experience, as well as demonstrated need. Any organization that has already submitted a proposal to 
serve the LGBTQ+ focus area and who wishes to modify their application to serve the youth and young adults, 
or justice-involved population may submit a new application by the deadline of March 8. This new application 
will supersede any previous applications submitted.  
 
To learn more about the SURE Housing Initiative kindly follow the link below. If you have any question or 
comments concerning the RFP or deadline extension, kindly email HRSA.TA@csh.org with your organization's 
name in the subject line of the message. 

Learn more.  

 
 
 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 

Housing is a structural intervention in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States.  
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are low-income and living 
with HIV.  
Want to know more about HOPWA?  Go to https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa 

########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason.  

mailto:HRSA.TA@csh.org
https://targethiv.org/SUREHousing
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa


 

  

 

HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to either subscribe or 
unsubscribe.  

https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L



